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From: Melanie Archer 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 3:12 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Overall, the opportunity cost to the people of Greater Hobart should be considered - what we stand to lose by the 
adoption of this coercive project. The project should stand or fall on its own merits, not because a Tasmanian AFL team 
is seemingly contingent upon its construction. If there are better options for the site - as there most certainly are - then 
the loss of those options should be made relevant. 
Finally, the people of Greater Hobart should be allowed adequate time, outside of holiday periods, to comment at every 
appropriate stage of the assessment. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Melanie Archer 
 




